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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 

LEGAL SERVICES FOR THE HOPI TRIBAL HOUSING AUTHORITY  

 

The Hopi Tribal Housing Authority (HTHA) is seeking proposals for an Attorney to provide legal 

services and representation for a term not to exceed one year from the date of a contract execution.  The 

position involves providing comprehensive legal advice and representation on Native American Indian 

housing issues and related area as directed by the HTHA Board of Commissioners and Executive 

Director.   The HTHA receives Native American Housing Assistance and Self Determination Act 

(NAHASDA) [25 U.S.C.§4101] funds and regulations of the Indian Housing Block Grant (IHBG) at 24 

C.F.R.§1000. et seq.        
 

This invitation is not restricted to Indian organizations or Indian Owned Economic Enterprises; however, 

the bid award will be in accordance with 24CFR 1000.48 and 1000.52 which allows a preference to bona-

fide Indian Organizations or enterprises.  To qualify for the preference, an Indian preference qualification 

statement must be submitted. 
 

Those qualified firms meeting the stated criteria and having the capability and qualifications, including 

financially, to perform the services described in this announcement are invited to respond by submitting, 

in person or mail, one original and three copies of the proposal to the HTHA by 3:00 p.m. Arizona Time 

on November 20, 2019. This Request for Proposal is open to both Indian and non-Indian firms. Faxed 

proposals will not be accepted.  

 

For more information call Stanley Pahe, Interim Executive Director at (928)737-2822 or send proposal to 

Hopi Tribal Housing Authority at P.O. Box 906, Polacca, AZ  86042 or Fed Ex: AZ St. Route 264. Mile 

Post 389.8, Polacca, AZ 86042. 

 

 

 


